10/19/2015

Joe Sterling called the meeting to order.

In attendance; Joe Sterling, Jerry Corson, Walt Hughes SR, Wayne Whildon, Matt Corson, and Gordon
Gross.

Walt made a motion to accept the minutes and Jerry seconded.
Jerry made a motion to contract Mike Bohrer for professional services and Walt seconded.

The contract was brought to be apprioved. The results were 5-yes 0-no 0-obstained

Old Business

Ray needs final numbers for the truck.

Looking to put $750,000.00 on ballot for new truck.

Truck maintenance has been pushed to November.

Received EIN number for the Fire Company, now separate entities.

Grant service has been started.

New Business

Elevator inspection had 1 violation, it needs to be pressure tested.
Have to contact FEMA to close grant.

Working on a new grant for airpacks.

26-50 isn’t keeping a charge, will look into that.

Motion to adjourn made by Jerry and seconded by Walt.



